
Electronic File Service Providers (EFSP) Contact Information 

To our filing community: 

We all have trepidation as January 1st and the efiling mandate draws closer. Recognizing that we are all in this 

together, our office has compiled a support contact list of the certified EFSP’s (as of December 20th). It is our hope 

the information will enable filers to quickly contact their provider and remedy issues. The County Clerk’s office is 

not in a position to troubleshoot submittal issues. Reaching out to the County Clerk will often delay resolution, 

and the successful processing of the case into Tarrant County’s case management system. Our interest lies solely 

in our collaborative success, so we hope the information below is helpful.    

For errors resulting directly from the EFILETEXAS website, they need to reach out to Tyler. 

For errors or issues with the submission of documents, they need to reach out to their EFSP. 

The certified EFSPs are at http://efiletexas.gov. There the filer can evaluate services and costs.    


